NEWSLETTER Barwon Heads Association June 2015

Next meeting
Monday 15th June 7.30pm
Senior Citizens Hall
Clifford Pde
Agenda

1 Guest speaker: Mark Tonkin
Team Leader Road Safety & Traffic Engineering
VicRoads South-West Region
Barwon Heads Pedestrian Safety Project

The BHA project for greater pedestrian safety in Barwon Heads is progressing. Thursday 11th June was our second Community Reference Group meeting where representatives of the BHA, Senior Citizens, Trader's Association and the BH Sustainability Group meet with representatives from VicRoads and CoGG to discuss various options.

On Monday night Mark Tonkin will be presenting these options to the BHA & guests and explaining how they are being assessed by VicRoads.

Since community feedback is part of this assessment it is important that interested residents come and give their feedback.

If you care about the "look" or "atmosphere" of our town it is your opportunity to participate in this conversation for change.

This project is about the better organization of traffic on our arterial road (Bridge Rd) for safety purposes and will affect all users, cyclists, walkers, children, shoppers as well as local and out of town motorists.

Remember the meeting is in Clifford Pde Senior Citizens Hall.

Please contact the BHA if you or someone you know has fallen on uneven footpaths in Barwon Heads.

2 Reply from VicRoads re query to Lisa Neville about concerns re safety of roads near the Barwon Heads Airport.

To view BHA activities, rejoin, or just browse through our website go to www.barwonheads association.com

Judith Brooks For Committee BHA